Lindsey Ozbolt

From: Kerry F. Monterey <kfmonterey@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, November 3, 2017 10:36 AM

To: Lindsey Ozbolt

Subject: East Lake Sammamish Trail (ELST)

Hello,

| want to keep my statement short and to the point:
About the width of the "Sammamish Segment B" - the last 3.5 miles. Considering making the width 10 feet
for this section, it is my opinion this constriction will make the trail more dangerous for users.

Kerry Monterey
Redmond Citizen



